Selectmen's Work Session Monday, May 15, 2017

Chairman Morgan called the Work Session to order at 2:30 PM. Present were Selectmen Richard Morgan, Robert Freeman, and Sandra Martin, and Ellen White, Town Administrator, who recorded the minutes.

The Board reviewed the Accounts Payable Folder, and the content in the Red Folder and Water & Sewer Red Folder.

The applications for the Finance & Benefits Administrator position interviews and a list of interview questions were reviewed.

Being no further input, the work session was adjourned to conduct interviews beginning at 3:00 PM.

Adjourned at 2:53 PM.	
Richard H. Morgan, Chairman	
Robert C. Freeman	
Sandra P. Martin	

To be approved 5/22/2017